Vanda Pharmaceuticals Lunch and Information Session at Vision and Vocational Services
Come hear about "Sleep, Light and Your Body Clock" at Vision & Vocational Services, 1393 N. High Street, Columbus, Ohio 43201 on Friday, August 26th at 12:00 noon.
· Free lunch provided for those who register by calling (614) 294-5571.
· Opportunity to participate in compensated research study if interested and eligible.
· Chance to socialize and meet others in your community who are blind.
Vanda Pharmaceuticals will be providing lunch for an information session at Vision and Vocational Services on Friday August 26th, 12:00 PM for anyone interested in learning more about sleep problems that can be caused by a lack of light perception. Symptoms of this problem include recurrent periods of trouble sleeping at night accompanied by tiredness and napping during the day. The problem can vary in severity and may affect more than half of totally blind individuals. Anyone ages 18-75 interested in this topic should attend this information session to learn more.
A representative from Vanda, Willy Hoos will be speaking and answering questions. Topics covered include background on the cause of this sleep disorder, common symptoms of the sleep problems and current research for diagnosis and treatment. 
Please R.S.V.P. to Vision & Vocational Services
Date: August 26, 2011
Time:  12:00 PM
Meeting Location: 1393 N. High St. Columbus, OH 43201
Phone: 614-294-5571
Blind Individuals with Recurrent Sleep Problems Needed for Research Study
Do you ever feel like your sleep patterns are different than the rest of the world? If you are totally blind, this could be due to a real sleep problem related to the lack of light needed by your body's internal clock.  If you think you might be affected, you can call 1-888-389-7033 or email info@non24registry.com to take a sleep survey or to learn more about an ongoing clinical research study. 

